
North Oakland County Water Authority 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

THE NORTH OAKLAND COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 

MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the North Oakland County Water Authority Board 
meeting regularly scheduled for Thursday, September 5, 2024 has been canceled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting for the Board will be held on Thursday, 
October 3, starting at 9 a.m. Meeting notice will be posted.

Carrie Ricker Cox 

City of Pontiac/WRC 

NOCWA Secretary 

cc: Bill Basigkow, Orion Township  
Tracey Balint, City of Rochester Hills 
Jason Deman, City of Auburn Hills   
Carrie Ricker Cox, City of Pontiac/WRC



AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 

STATE OF MICHIGAN ) 
)SS. 

COUNTY OF OAKLAND ) 

IN THE MATTER OF: 

North Oakland County Water Authority (NOCWA) 

I, Samantha Hubarth, say that at 11:15 p.m., Eastern Standard Time on the 8 

day of August the Notice attached hereto and made a part hereof was posted 

on the Oakland County website: www.oakgov.com/waterand in the following place:

______________________________________________ 
Samantha Hubarth 
Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s Office 

____________________________________________________________________ 
c:        Bill Basigkow, Orion Township  

Tracey Balint, City of Rochester Hills 
Jason Deman, City of Auburn Hills   
Carrie Ricker Cox, City of Pontiac/WRC

Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s Office
Public Works Building, One Public Works Drive
Waterford, Michigan 48328
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